
CALENDAR 

 
Friday, September 23 

Spirit Day 
Bagels - $1 

6:00 p.m.—Family Fun Nite 
   

Sunday, September 25 
 8:15 a.m. - Worship 

9:45 a.m.-  Youth Confirmation Class 
9:45 a.m. - Bible Class, Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. - Worship 
12:30 p.m. - Voters’ Meeting 

 
Wednesday, September 28 

8:30 a.m. - Chapel 
1/2 Day of School 

(Dismissed at Noon) 
Special Lunch Orders Due Today! 

 
Friday, September 30 

Spirit Day 
Bagels - $1 

 
CHURCH ATTENDANCE:   If you are partici-
pating in the Worship Service Online, you may 
key in your attendance on the form at 
www.stpaulroyaloak.org/attendance.  If you are 
attending church, we have two kiosks in the nar-
thex to record your attendance! Simply type your 
phone number and check your name (s)! See an 
usher for assistance. NOTE: If your number does 
not work, please submit an attendance card with 
your updated information to the church office.  A 
minimum of 50% in-person attendance is re-
quired each quarter for church members to 
qualify for the member education rate. 
 
THE PTL CHRISTMAS SHOPPE  is on De-
cember 9.  Students attending St. Paul will have an 

opportunity to do their Christmas 
shopping and buy handmade gifts 
for $1 - $5.  This is a fun way for 
the students to get  special gifts for 
everyone on their list.  If you are 
interested in making a dozen or 
more items to donate to our 
Christmas Shoppe, please contact 
Anne Sagan at 248-546-5228 or 

email her at annesagan@yahoo.com. 
 

 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT 
FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 23RD 
6-8 P.M. AT THE SCHOOL 

 
Fun!  Food!  & Fellowship! 

Inflatable Obstacle Course Race Through the Inflatable 
Wacky Relay Race  

Musical Chairs for big and small kids! 
Craft Table & 

PIZZA! 
Don’t miss Out! 

It’s Easy - Just Show Up! 
 
 
 
KINDERGARTENERS! PLEASE! According to our Accredita-
tion, we are required to have a copy of your child’s Birth Certifi-
cate on file. I only have two kindergarteners in compliance.  Please 
send that in asap.  Thank you for your cooperation 
 
MEMBER SEMINAR:  Pastor Andrzejewski offers two seminars 
a year that educate  families to become members of the church.  
The next one will be October 8th.   If you are interested in joining 
St. Paul Lutheran Church, please contact the church office at 248. 
541.0613. 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL is every Sunday at 9:45 a.m. in the school.  
Songs and crafts are just part of the fun!  All children, preschool - 
6th grade are welcome.  Bring your friends!  Hope to see you this 
Sunday!   
 
BOOKS NEEDED:  The St. Paul Board of Education is working 
on a year end gift for each student.  For part of each individual 
gift, a book is needed. Kellogg’s is offering a free book with the 
purchase of specific cereals from that brand.  Please use the link, 
http://www.kelloggsfamilyrewards.com/en_US/promotions/bts-
national-2022.html, to learn about this promotion.  Books may be 
brought to the school.   
 
KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS:  Go online to Krog-
er.com/CommunityRewards to create an account.  Our Organiza-
tion # is HG674.  All you have to do is shop at Kroger and swipe 
your Plus Card.    
 
LITTLE CAESARS PIZZA:  We contin-
ue to collect bar codes found on pizza boxes 
from Little Caesars Pizza.  Please bring 
them into the school or church office.  If we 
collect enough, we will have pizza party.   

Equip, Support, Serve, Witness Where God Calls Us. 

September 23, 2022 

http://www.kelloggsfamilyrewards.com/en_US/promotions/bts-national-2022.html
http://www.kelloggsfamilyrewards.com/en_US/promotions/bts-national-2022.html


Extended Care Sign-up Form 

Week of September 26 - September 30 

 
Please select (circle) the days and times you will be using Extended Care. 

 

 

Monday     Tuesday     Wednesday     Thursday     Friday 

 

        AM              AM                AM                AM              AM 

 

        PM              PM          HALF DAY         PM              PM 

 

                                                  PM        

 

Family Name:  _________________________________ 

 

Number of Children  Attending:  __________ 

SPECIAL LUNCHES:  Back by Popular Demand - We are continuing with two of our local restaurants for some 
special hot lunches.  Order forms were emailed out a few days ago.  Both forms are due Wednesday, September 28.  
Order and payment must be in by the due date.  Late orders will not be accepted.  Please put your order form and 
cash in an envelope marked Special Lunch and return it to your child’s teacher or to the office. 
 

PRAISE THE LORD!   If you love music and would like to participate in our wor-
ship services, we have a place for you! Interested in singing? Join the Chancel Choir or 
Praise Team. Interested in playing an instrument? Join our Praise Team.  How about 
playing bells? We have a Bell Choir. Most practices are on Thursday evenings.  If you 
are interested, please contact Mr. Paul.   
 

FRIENDS OF ST. PAUL NEWSLETTER:   We're excited to be putting together a new newsletter for the St. Paul 
Lutheran community! Whether you're a current or former member; current or former school parent, student or staff; or 
just interested in what's going on at St. Paul and reminiscing on its history, this newsletter is for you! The purpose be-
hind the newsletter,  is to connect the St. Paul community at large and share and reflect on some of the rich history and 
favorite memories from the church and school. If you would like to receive the newsletter via email, please use the 
following link to input your contact information!  
https:// www.stpaulroyaloak.org/st-paul-newsletter  
 
TARDINESS POLICY:  According to state law all children are held to regular and punctual attendance.  Tardiness 
is a discipline issue and disruptive to the start of the day for the teachers.  Your goal should be to arrive at 8:00 a.m. 
when the doors open  for the students to be ready for class and in their seats by 8:10 a.m.  Thank you for your coopera-
tion. 
———————————————————————————————————————————————- 
 
 


